APPENDIX C

Stone, Derek

From: Robson, Debra
Sent: 03 July 2020 11:39
To: Robson, Debra
Subject: Police - Beach Bar

Sent: 01 July 2020 15:20
To: Licensing Shared Email
Cc: Walker, Emma (Police)

; Robson, Debra
; Rackham, Peter (Police)

; Jon Wallsgrove
Subject: RE: Application for Premises Licence - Beach Bar, South Parade Pier

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please can you note that the Chief officer of Police and the applicant have agreed conditions in
relation to the grant of a premises licence at The Beach Bar South Parade Pier Southsea should
the licence be granted then please can the wording contained below be placed on to the premises
licence.

All sales of alcohol shall be done so in non-glass products.
If the item to be supplied is manufactured in a glass bottle, then the contents
shall be decanted.

Regards
PJ

Licensing and Alcohol Harm Reduction Team
Portsmouth Civic Offices

@ Telephone: 023 92834401

Licensing Home Page

http://www.hampshire.police.uk/internet/advice-and-information/licensing.

Pete
Further to our telephone conversation | can confirm that Trevor will only be using plastic “drinkware” no glass.
Kind Regards

Jon

Jon Wallsgrove
Partner
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J( : P John Gaunt
& Parmers

Units 39-41 Haslar Marine Technology Park Haslar Road Gosport Hampshire PO12 2AG

| Personal Licences | DPS Changes | Temporary Event Nofices
APLH Courses |Reviews | Due Diligence | | eLearningPlus

For more details on our services please click on the links above.

Partners: Tim Shield (569713) | Michelle Hazlewood (569714) | Christopher Grunert | Jon Wallsgrove
Associates: Paul Henocq | Patrick Robson
Practice Manager: Jonathan Pupius

John Gaunt & Partners authorised and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority - SRA No. 173393

CAUTION

This email is intended to be confidential to the person to whom it is addressed and may be legally privileged.

If you are not the intended recipient, please contact us by email or telephone and please delete the message from your system immediately.
Any unauthorised disclosure of information contained in this communication is strictly prohibited.

We use the word "partner” to refer either to a partner of John Gaunt & Partners (the “firm”);an office holder in a partner; or an employee or
consultant of the firm with equivalent standing and qualifications.

John Gaunt & Partners is committed to safeguarding the privacy of our clients, our privacy notice sets out what personal data we may hold
about you, how we collect this data and how we use this information.

Our Privacy Notice can be viewed here: hiips://www.john-gaunt.co.uk/datg-privgcy-notice

From: Robson, Debr
Sent: 01 July 2020 13:52

Anderson-Weaver, Robert
; Fire Office
Licensing & Alcohol Harm Reduction Team Mailbox
; Greaves, Tracey
; Planning CHD Referrals (CPL)

Ellam, Jason

; Humphreys, Nickii

Public Health Admin

Public Protection Rackham, Pete
Robson, Debra uk>; Stone, Derek

Trading Standards ; Walker, Emma

Symes, Linda (ClIr)
Winnington, Matthew (CllIr)

Cc: Stubbs, Luke (ClIr)

Subject: Application for Premises Licence - Beach Bar, South Parade Pier

Good afternoon

Please find attached application for a premises licence for a unit on the pier to be called Beach Bar.
Representations by 28 July 2020.

Les copied you in for info due to recent visits.

Regards.

Debbie Robson

Senior Licensing Officer

Directorate of Culture, Leisure and Regulatory Services
Portsmouth City Council



Civic Offices
Guildhall Square
Portsmouth

PO1 2AL

T:023 9283 4607

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

Get information on what matters to you delivered straight to your inbox - sign up for
My Portsmouth Updates today.
Visit www.portsmouth.gov.uk/updates-sign-up today

This email is for the intended recipient(s) only.

If you have received this email due to an error in addressing,
transmission or for any other reason, please reply to it and let the
author know. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not use,
disclose, distribute, copy or print it.

This email may be monitored, read, recorded and/or kept by Portsmouth
City Council. Email monitoring and blocking software may be used.

dhkkkkhkhkhkhkhkhkkkhkhhhhhhhkhkhhhhhhhhhhkhhhhhhhhkhkhhhhhhhhhkhhhhhhhhhkhhkhhhhhhhhhhhhhkhhhhkkk

Hampshire Constabulary currently use the Microsoft Office 2013 suite of applications. Please be aware of this if you
intend to include an attachment with your email. This communication contains information which is confidential and
may also be privileged. Any views or opinions expressed are those of the originator and not necessarily those of
Hampshire Constabulary. It is for the exclusive use of the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s) please
note that any form of distribution, copying or use of this communication or the information in it is strictly prohibited and
may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error please forward a copy to:
informationsecurity@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk and to the sender. Please then delete the e-mail and destroy any
copies of it. Thank you.
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